
By: Mary Gardner-Stanley, Technical Support Manager 01/25/18 

 
 

 Design Change Notification 
  
 A-SI1801, January 2018 

 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
Weidmuller would like to inform you of a recent product change.  

  
Product in Question 
Weidmuller’s RS-Simplex 120VAC Single DIN Rail Outlet (P/N: 9915480000) is 
designed to supply 120VAC power to a rail mounted North American utility outlet via 
screw terminals on the unit.  
 
Technical change  
The old and new versions are functionally and mechanically equivalent. Component 
positioning on the board was changed to accommodate fitting additional 
components for part number 9915480001, a version of the product that provides a 
5A circuit breaker. The design change allows both products to share a circuit board. 
Additionally, single level terminals replaced double level terminals for easy access.  
 
This design change was implemented to provide maintain the economy of both 
units.  
 
The new unit maintains its UL certification. While the original version carried CSA 
certification, the revision does not. 
 
The original version of part # 9915480000 is shown below: 

    
(original version of 9915480000) 
 
The new design can be compared below: 

Products Effected: Single Simplex DIN Rail Outlet, 9915480000 and 9915480001 
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(new version of 9915480000)  
 
For 9915480000, spaces for certain components (CB1, R1, DS1, & CR1) are 
empty. They are only used for the new version of 9915480001, shown below.  
 

  
(New version of 9915480001 shown above) 
 
Availability  
The new stock was added to existing stock for both products in December 2017. 
Once stock of the older version has been depleted, only the new version will be 
provided.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your respective Weidmuller sales 
representative or Weidmuller Technical Support department. 
 


